
Michelle Butler
Please accept these as my official comments in support of the Brook Mine revised draft permit
application. The opportunities for a positive economic impact to both Sheridan and the State of
Wyoming are first and foremost the reasons for my support. Ramaco has been good stewards of
the land and are sensitive to local concerns. They continue to be good neighbors and support our
community and the state while providing our future generations economic opportunities that will
largely impact the health of our state. I encourage you to approve the permit application put forth
by Ramaco Carbon.


